
Response From Mr Mark O’Sullivan 
 
 
Sir 
 
I have seen a summary of the current numbering review consultation on the 
SayNoTo0870 website.  My main concern is that numbers should not mislead 
customers about charges.  I should like to see: 
 
The proposed requirement that 0870 numbers be charged at the same rate as 
geographical numbers be implemented All revenue sharing numbers should be 
regulated by ICSTIS The use of personal (follow-me-anywhere) numbers to refer to 
numbers regulated by ICSTIS should be banned 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mark O'Sullivan 
 
 


